
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
JENNIFER NAIR WITH RED’S CANDIES IS REQUESTING A VARIANCE, #709, FROM THE NEVADA 

STATE BOARD OF HEALTH REGULATIONS. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Jennifer Nair has requested a variance from Nevada 
Administrative Code (NAC) 446.421(6)  A public hearing will be conducted on Friday, September 
4, 2020 at 9:00 AM, by the Nevada State Board of Health to consider this request as follows: 
 

Teleconference # 1-669-900-6833 
Access Code 775-684-5906 

NAC 446.421(6) states:  
 
“Exhaust fans and restroom facilities for persons with a disability must be installed in all new 
facilities and in existing facilities if the food establishment is extensively remodeled.” 
   
Persons wishing to comment upon the proposed variance may appear at the scheduled public 
hearing or may submit written testimony at least five days before the scheduled hearing to: 

Secretary, State Board of Health 
Division of Public and Behavioral Health 

4150 Technology Way, Suite 300 
Carson City, NV 89706 

 
Anyone wishing to testify for more than five minutes on the proposed variance must petition 
the Board of Health at the above address.  Petitions shall contain the following:  1) a concise 
statement of the subject(s) on which the petitioner will present testimony; 2) the estimated 
time for the petitioner’s presentation. 
 

This notice has also been posted at the following locations: 
DIVISION OF PUBLIC AND BEHAVIORAL HEALTH, 4150 TECHNOLOGY WAY, CARSON CITY, NV 

DIVISION OF PUBLIC AND BEHAVIORAL HEALTH WEBSITE: 
http://dpbh.nv.gov/Boards/BOH/Meetings/Meetings/ 

 

http://dpbh.nv.gov/Boards/BOH/Meetings/Meetings/

